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Statewide town hall to address wildfire
assistance and insurance resources

South Tahoe Now

Join Cal OES Director, Mark Ghilarducci, CA Insurance Commissioner Ricardo Lara and United
Policyholders Executive Director, Amy Bach for a Statewide Virtual Town Hall on wildfires assistance and
insurance resources available to renters and homeowners.

With many communities experiencing evacuations, loss of homes and the continued threat of COVID-19,
it is imperative for you to have up to date information on services and resources.

Friday, September 4th at 1:30PM
Join Via ZOOM: https://tinyurl.com/CDIwildfire
FACEBOOK LIVE: Facebook.com/insurancecagov
TELEPHONE: (215) 446-3649 or (888) 55708511 Conference Code: 832767

Please email your questions to crb@insurance.ca.gov with Wildfire in the subject line, in advance and no
later than 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 2. We will do our best to answer all emailed questions
during the telephone town hall. For questions not addressed during the call, you will receive contact
information for specialists who will be able to assist you directly.
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